
JOHN WIENS
As a resident looking down on the Cook fish farm I dislike the eighteen wheel trucks that come
down our residential street to provide modified feed for the fish, who then poop into our Rich
Passage water. I've had some personal encounters with the management of Cook and I find that
they will say anything to keep their operation going regardless of regulations. I don't think that
Cook should be relied upon to police the quality of the water. I recommend that an independent
agency do the testing.
John Wiens


